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I ask the Health Committee (as a concerned Queenslander and voter) to please reject the 2nd proposed abortion
 Bill by Mr Pyne. This Bill is not in the best interests of women or the (already human) foetus they are carrying.
 Any legislative changes which allows for  late-term abortions, 'self' performed abortions and weakens
 opportunities for adequate counselling is unacceptable.

Thank you for your time.

Kind regards,

Michelle Holland

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
Submission No 410 

Received 29 September 2016




